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I'm writing to share my views on the proposed building plans for the green space in
Garthdee. | am against these plans as i believe green space is important for the residents of
garthdee and we shouldn't lose out to more housing. | support the project of Gwen's garden
which is an active community garden on this site and it would be awful to see such a
project go to waste. Biodiversity is essential in this climate crisis and as a community we
need to do everything possible to help reduce the effects of climate change.

Thank you,
Joseph Espindola.
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